
To:  Parents of Berean Basketball Academy 
From:  Phil Hubbard 
RE:  Berean Basketball Academy Schedule 
 
Date: December 11th 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited because we have 66 students signed up for Berean Basketball Academy.  We 
met as a coaching staff and made a schedule based off the numbers.   We have completed the 
month of December and January and will work on February schedule in the middle of January.  
We want to see how this schedule works before adding February dates.      
 

We have 4 Age Categories & 2 Intramural Categories: 
Bantam Bereans Academy (Grades 2-4) 
Middle School Berean Academy (Grades 5-7) 
Varsity Girls Berean Academy (Grades 8-12) 
Varsity Boys Berean Academy (Grades 8-12) 
Middle School Intramurals (Grades 5-7) 
High School Varsity Intramurals (Grades 8-12) 
 
 

Schedule: 
We are including a hard copy schedule that you can view the schedule online:   
www.templeacademyhs.rschoolteams.com   
Notify Me Resource Button:  The Notify me button will allow you to register to get updates and 
cancellations.  Make sure you click on the different categories to ensure you get the proper 
cancellation notices.   
 

T-Shirt Explanation/Sizes:  
We decided to do get a lightweight shirt (SPORTEK).  We have 3 options for t-shirt sizes:  

Youth Sizes (YST350), Woman Sizes (LST350), and Unisex Sizes (ST350) - comparable to 

Men Sizes:  Knowing this change we wanted parents to resubmit your athlete’s sizes.  Please 

email me back in the Subject Line:  Berean T-Shirt Size.  Please specify your children’s 

names and sizes in the email.  We will put the student’s last name on the back side of the shirt.  If 

you have multiple children in your family, we can put first letter of the child on the shirt with the 

last name.  Make sure you specify that in your email.  For example Hannah Hubbard would be 

H. Hubbard.  A special note from the distributer:  I do want to point out that the ladies' 

option is quite a bit more fitted than the unisex option.  People tend to have trouble 

ordering the correct size option in that.  Just something to think about.  
Email address below to send the T-Shirt Order. 
phil.hubbard@templeacademy.org  
 
 

http://www.templeacademyhs.rschoolteams.com/
mailto:phil.hubbard@templeacademy.org


Varsity Volunteer Hours Opportunity:  
If any Varsity player wants to help out with the Bantam Bereans program, they can earn 
volunteer hours.  Please email Coach Larrabee letting her know that you want to help out.  
carrie.larrabee@yahoo.com 
 
Payment:   
If you haven’t made your payment please contact Phil Hubbard to make a payment plan. 
 
Forms:   
We will have the forms available the first practice for parents to fill out.  You can pick up the 
forms after practice and bring them the next day to Phil Hubbard.  If you played soccer you 
won’t need to fill out any more forms.   
 
Students Waiting for Practice:  
We are allowing students to sit on the stage during the practices.  For example, if the Middle 
School has practice from 4pm-5pm, we understand students will need to stay during the 
Bantams Practice from 3pm-4pm.  If a student’s behavior becomes an issue we will put them in 
the after care.   
 
Volunteers:   
If you would like to help with study hall time or watching students on the stage please contact 
Phil Hubbard. 
 
 
If you have any questions contact Phil Hubbard (207) 446-8224 or email me 
phil.hubbard@templeacademy.org  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phil Hubbard 
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